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Recenl Supreme
Court order relating
to EPS Scheme’ 95

You would have been reading many print and social ( £ S 8
media reports relating to EPS scheme’9a5 subsequent to /
the recent judgment by Hon’ble Supreme Court dated @
04.11.2022. While the EPFO has issued a circular on

20.02.2023, the detailed instructions of the process to be ‘
followed is still awaited. ‘
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The Company has been monitoring the developments in order to provide guidance to the
eligible members and will continue to do so. In an interaction arranged by the employer bodies
with the EPFO authorities today, we are made to understand that the detailed guidelines on

what is the process to be followed will be notified soon along with adequate time for members
to review the matter and take a decision.

We will inform all eligible members of the next steps as soon as the same is available. Members
may also track the latest update on the EPFO portal - https://unifiedportal-mem.epfindia.gov.in/

If you have any queries do write only to epsqueries@rallis.com
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